From: Seemi Choudry 
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 3:55 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: itinerary 

Hi Steve, 

This email is to confirm my return from Delhi, India. I returned to Chicago this past Saturday, March 10. 

Thanks,

Seemi

Seemi Choudry

Director, Office of New Americans (ONA) 

Mayor’s Office, City of Chicago

